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It is with great sadness that we announce the recent death of Robert 
Booth, who was a Member of the Club for over 40 years. 
 
Robert was a consultant colorectal surgeon, devoted to the care of his 
patients, from the time of his first appointment at Queen Mary’s in 
1976, until his retirement, 20 years ago. He specialised in bowel 
surgery, although he was an accomplished general surgeon and 
clinician. He qualified and trained in Birmingham as well as in London, 
Bristol, Galveston and Southampton where he and his wife Alison, a 
current Member, met.  
 
Robert enjoyed his membership of the Club for many years, first playing 
golf (and a little tennis), then eventually being a regular gym Member.  
 
His funeral will be held on Monday 4th October 2021 at 12:15pm at 
Putney Vale followed by a reception at Roehampton Club from 1pm 
onwards. 
 
He will be deeply missed by his family. Our sincere condolences go to 
his wife Alison and the Booth family at this sad time.  


